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Oregon’s vote by mail system is fantastic. Only a bunch of idiotic sycophants would 

look to replace it with in-person voting. In-person voting has lower turnout and 

disenfranchises people who cannot reach voting sites because of conflicts with work 

or mobility issues. Vote by mail is virtually barrier free. There is no plausibly good 

reason to support this bill.  


